
Letter to the editor of Dainik Bhaskar drawing attention of the authorities to 
the serious problem of street lights in your colony 

43 Indira Nagar 
Jaipur 
Date ……………. 

152, Indira Nagar, Jaipur 
The Editor 
Dainik Bhaskar 
Jaipur 

Sir, 

Sub Provision for street lights on the road. 

                Through the columns of your esteemed newspaper, I want to draw the attention of the 
authorities concerned towards the provision of street lights on the main road leading to Indira 
Nagar. I want to apprise that Indira Nagar is a posh colony of JDA with more than 1500 flats on 
both sides of the road. 

The electricity board has installed poles on either side of the road to supply light to the residents, 
but just poles are not the electricity. The civic authority is lacking in providing basic amenities to 
the residents. During these days of winter, after seven, it is pitch dark. In addition to accidents, 
cases of thefts and robberies can also not be ruled out. Darkness may lead to any kind of mis 
happenings. 

It may also be stated that many residents return to their homes at late hours in the night. The 
residents pay house tax to the Municipality regularly but facilities of street lights are denied to 
them. 

The matter was taken up with the authorities’ time and again; every time mere assurances were 
given but the problem persists in the same way as it was. I hope that if the letter is published in 
your esteemed newspaper, the authorities shall be awakened from their slumber and the problem 
will be finally solved. 

Yours truly 

Parkash Sharma 

 


